
















Dear Owner, 

The Annual Meeting will be held on February 17, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. at the 

Walden Yacht Club, 13101 Melville Dr., Montgomery, TX 77356. 

Please find the attached meeting packet, which will also be posted on line at 

www.wtha-7.com. The packet will be sent to you by first class mail as well. 

Please do not be intimidated by anyone knocking on your door and requesting 

your Proxy. This election is 100% safe and confidential. No one will know who 

you voted for. No more than 2 Proxies are allowed by one person. 

If you do not wish to come to the meeting, you can vote by absentee ballot. If 

you wish to vote by Absentee, please contact Kerrie Stone@ 

kstone@imcmanagement.net or 936-756-0032, and a ballot will be provided 

to you. 

You wfll also be able to vote electronically. Election Buddy will send you a link, 

via email. If you have not received a link by February 9, 2024, please contact 

Kerrie Stone and a link will be sent to you. 

Sincerely, 

Board of Trustees 

Walden Town House Association, Section 7 








